Diane Holt

From: katielynnstonich@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:21 AM

To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Katie Stonich

Name: Katie Stonich
Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02
Email: katielynnstonich@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address:
Eagle ID, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Comment: | am against the purchase of Eagle Water Company by Suez Water due to the increase in chemical use in tap

water.

Unique Identifier: 160.3.207.215



Diane Holt

From: cdkands@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:35 AM

To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Curt June

Name: Curt June

Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02

Email: cdkands@yahoo.com

Telephone: 208 513 4689

Address: 1174 N. Watson way
Eagle Idaho, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle water company
Comment: | am writing to voice my disagreement with selling the eagle water company to 1) a foreign interest, 2) a
company that will raise our rates significantly, 3) Distribute Eagle water outside the city. None of this makes sense. It

seems a simple task to find a buyer that will represent the residents of Eagle.

Unique Identifier: 165.225.50.109



Diane Holt

From: jthomason8249@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:29 AM

To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: JAMES THOMASON

Name: JAMES THOMASON
Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02
Email: jthomason8249@yahoo.com
Telephone: 2084841339
Address: 1411 E. Fairway
Eagle ID, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Suez
Comment: Having been informed that the for profit Suez water company intends to take over the water utility in Eagle,

Idaho. Having been a customer of Suez once before | can state unequivocally that Suez is a terrible provider. Very poor
customer service and water that is over chemicalized, and excessive rates. This coupled with the fact they intend to
divert water away from Eagle to support a proposed development in NW Boise. I've been a satisfied customer for over
20 years and | would like to propose that we keep ownership local by authorizing the City of Eagle to float a bond for
purchasing the water utility. Suez is a French based multi-national corporation and selling our water system to them
does not keep utilities close to home. | would strongly urge the Idaho PUC take a closer look at what I think is a dreadful

decision to allow SUEZ to purchase our water system.

Unique Identifier: 160.3.2.61



Diane Holt

From: Michelle.devon@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 7:38 PM

To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Michelle Devon

Name: Michelle Devon

Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02

Email: Michelle.devon@gmail.com

Telephone: 208-340-0385

Address: 1210 N Watson Way
Eagle Idaho, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Comment: | do not want Eagle Water Company to be sold to Suez Water. It is my understanding from reading up on

Suez Water that once they purchase a water company they immediately increase the price substantially not to mention
their customer service needs improvement. | support Eagle Water Company being sold to the City of Eagle.

Unique Identifier: 160.3.201.203



